From: "Lee-Ann Jones" <leeann.jones@mcri.edu.au> (By way of jleopoldo@dibaustralia.com.au)

Subject: RE: Reference

To: Lee-Ann Jones <leeann.jones@mcri.edu.au>

Mime-Version: 1.0

Dear Jade,

On behalf of the Centre for Hormone Research (MCRI) and the Department of Gastroenterology (RCH) I would like to thank D.I.B. Australia for their professionalism in setting up the equipment in our Seminar Room.

I would like to thank Sam Garden, Mel and Andy in particular, for their generosity and patience in dealing with our two different departments. It's difficult for one Department to make a decision let alone two, and they were all very understanding.

I would be more than happy to recommend D.I.B. Australia to other departments within the Royal Children's Hospital (RCH) and Murdoch Childrens Research Institute (MCRI).

Many thanks

Lee-Ann Jones

Administrative Assistant

Centre for Hormone Research

Murdoch Childrens Research Institute

Royal Children's Hospital

Flemington Road

PARKVILLE VIC 3052

ph: 9345 7057 (Monday Tuesday Wednesday)

fax: 9347 7763

mobile: 0409 902 346

email: leeann.jones@mcri.edu.au

web: www.mcri.edu.au/chr